
 
  
The RR Weekly – October 7th – 11th 

  

Dear Robb Road Families,  
 
Here are this week’s highlights: 
  
1. Bannock Sales – Thanks to your generosity, the sale of bannock raised over 1000$ in support 
of the Indigenous Education program at École Robb Road.   Many thanks to Mme Pauline for 
sharing her family recipe and to the parent volunteers who helped Pauline make it happen. 

 
2. Messages from your PAC  

  
Hot lunch - Oct 10th – Tim Horton’s 
 
 Halloween Howl 2024 – Family Dance 
 
PAC is happy to announce the 2024 Halloween Dance at Ecole Robb Road on Wednesday, 
October 30 from 5:30-7:30pm in the school gym. But we are looking for volunteers to make the 
event a success! Volunteers are needed for decorations (please contact Brandy Waterfall directly 
(brandywaterfall@gmail.com) if you can help in advance and/or the day of. 
 
PAC is also looking for volunteers to support the event (assisting with set up, providing 
“security” for short periods of time and clean up after the event). Please 
email chairerrpac@gmail.com if you can assist. 
 
Again this year, the Grade 7s will be fundraising for their year end experience/field trip at the 
Halloween Dance. If you are a Grade 7 family, please contact Alex(Alexandra.khan@gmail.com) 
directly. 
 
This event is a family function requiring adult supervision of each child - no drops please. 
We look forward to another entertaining Halloween Dance. 
 
Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday October 15th, at 6:30pm in the library or join us on Zoom! 
The next PAC meeting is coming up right after the Thanksgiving long weekend. We've got two 
options for joining us this month: in-person in the library or over Zoom. Two high school students 
will provide childcare in the gym so if you want to attend in person, feel free to bring along your 
kids too!  The agenda can be found here, along with all past agendas, minutes, and budgets if you 
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want to read more about what PAC is up to.  If you have any questions, please reach out to us 
at chairerrpac@gmail.com and we look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
3. Learning Workshops for Parents: 
 

i) Parenting without Power Struggles  
ii) Connecting with our Kids when Anxiety Leads to Social Isolation 
iii) A Conversation for Families about Digital Wellbeing and Mental Health 
iv) Sexual Health Series for Teens aged 12-17 

 
4. Dates to Remember  
   
Wednesday, October 9th – Cross Country race @ Cumberland 
Monday, October 14th – No School - Thanksgiving   
Tuesday, October 15th – PAC Meeting – 6:30 pm – Library and Zoom 
Wednesday, October 16th – Cross Country race @ Airport 
Thursday, October 17th – Earthquake drill @ 10:30 am 
Wednesday, October 23rd – Cross Country race @ Huband 
Friday, October 25th – Provincial Professional Development Day (No School) 
Wednesday, October 30th – Student Photo Retakes 
Wednesday, October 30th – Halloween Howl 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
 
 
Have a great week!  
  
S.  
  
Stéphane LeBlanc  
Directeur/Principal  
École Robb Road Elementary   

I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the Pentlatch, 

E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am thankful for the privilege 

of living on the land and the gift of working with their children.   
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